
REJECTIONS: 
 

(1) When an inspection is rejected, the contractor receives an email notice 
from RAP.  The contractor must respond to the notice within 3 business 
days stating if the property will be re-inspected or not.  If we do not hear 

from you within 3 business days, the rejection will stand.   

 
(2) The re-inspection must be scheduled within 15 days of the rejection 

notice from RAP.  After the re-inspection is scheduled, send an email to 
REACReverseAuctionProgram@hud.gov with the new date and time so 
that the inspection can be re-set in the system. 

 
(3) The re-inspection must occur within the period of performance or within a 

reasonable timeframe, generally 30 days from the date of the notice of 
rejection.   

 
(4) If the 30 days is beyond the period of performance, send an  extension 

request to REACReverseAuctionProgram@hud.gov as soon as the re-
inspection is scheduled. 

 

 


